
Chapters Unite to Teach Young Children About Safety 

St. John’s University and Adelphi University Chapters in Action… 

Recently, several chapters of the Order of the Sword & Shield National Honor Society 

united to participate in the latest community service event geared towards young 

elementary school children.  Members of the St. John’s University and Adelphi 

University Chapters held a special “Safety & Emergency Day” event at the St. 

William the Abbot Elementary School in Seaford, NY.  “Presenting safety and 

emergency information to third grade students was an amazing experience”, said 

Rosemary Hartofilis, an Ambassador of the Society and double alumnus of the St. 

John’s University Chapter.  Rosemary added, “the team worked really hard in 

preparing for this event”.  Fellow Ambassador Willy Gomez commented, “the children 

were fantastic, they were really into the discussion and understood the importance 

of the topics”.  Joining Rosemary and Willy were inducted members Patrick Knab, 

Samuel Geffen, Felicia Jaffe-Alleyne, and Raymond Hughes of  Adelphi University. 

 

 


